
 
 
 
 
 
 

    19 March 2019 
 
Four Wheel Drive Australia  
P.O. Box 174 
Brisbane Markets, QLD, 4106 
 
Dear Mr Miles Brennan, 
 
The Greens NSW acknowledge disparity in vehicle modification standards and processes 
across all state and territory jurisdictions and support ​vehicle modification standards being 
managed at the federal level. 
 

Regards, 
  

  
David Shoebridge 
Greens NSW MP 
 
 

 
 
 

 


